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Urmston Grammar School - Headteacher: Mrs R S Wall 

pride, participation, empathy 

Subject: Easter Egg Collection for Wythenshawe Hospital Starlight Children's Ward 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
We are pleased to announce that the School Council is organising an Easter egg collection for 
the children at Wythenshawe Hospital Starlight Children's Ward. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to uplift the spirits of these young patients during their hospital stay. 
 
The collection date is Friday 22nd March. Eggs can be dropped off in the main hall and 
placed on the stage before registration. 
 
Your contributions are greatly appreciated. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Miss C Murray 
 
Head of Student Development 
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